September 11, 1992

Docksr No. 50-440

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Michael D. Lyster
Vizo President
Nuclear = Perry
c/0 The Cleveland Electric

Illuminating Company
10 Center Road
Ferry, OH 44081

Dear Mr Lyster:
SUBJECT: INITIAL EXAMINATION REPORT

buring the week of August 3, 1992, Mr. D. ..cNeil ana others of
this office administered initial licensed operator examinations
to employees oi your organization who operate your Perry, Nvclear
vover Plant. At the conclusion of the examination, findings that
were identified as a result of the examinatione wers discussed
with those members of your staff identifled in the enclosed
report at onr exit meeting.

Three previously licensed Reactor Operators were given Senior
Reactor Operator exawinations, and five non~licensed operators
ware given Reactor Operator examinations. All individuals passed
all seciions of their respective examination.

The Perry simulator was noted as a major strength in the trairing
program. The simulator performed well in all arcas of the
examination. For details ses Section 3c of the enciosed report.
No major weaknesses were noted durino the administration of the
examination.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the
NRC Puhlic Document Room.
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